
 

P&C Uniform Shop News 

 
 

New hats are available this week!! 

 

We now have the school logo printed on the front of the hats, giving a much 

smarter look that students will be proud to wear around school. 

 

The hats can be purchased at the school uniform shop on Friday mornings 

between 8:45 and 9:45am. Or you can order online by emailing the order form 

and payment receipt to schooluniformwps@gmail.com, and we will deliver the 

hat and any other items to your child on Friday. 

 

Please note: the price of hats has now gone up to $15. This covers the logo 

printing and rising costs to restock them in the uniform shop. 
 

Kind regards, 

Laura 

Uniform Shop Coordinator (P&C) 
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